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In our Good Learning Book this week: 

Winter: Well done to Lillie for being our Star 

of the Week.  

 

Spring: Well done to George, Mia and 

Skylan for their hard work, patience and 

concentration making their lighthouses.  

 

Summer: Well done to Lottie for setting a 

great example when moving around the 

school. 

 

Autumn: Well done to Daphne, Seren, 

Charlie and Martha for their diary entries on 

our book The Explorer. 

 

 

10th February 2023 

Up-coming Dates:  

20th Feb – Children return to school 

27th Feb – Acorn Netball Tournament 

(Years 5 and 6)  

3rd Mar – World Book Day 

3rd Mar – Coffee Afternoon for 

Parents (2.30pm) 

9th March – Stay and Learn (2.30pm) 

14th March – Spring Class Sharing 

Worship 

 

 

Message from the Head 
It has been a very busy week in school, not only have we been 

conducting Parents Evening meetings but also running our termly 

Pupil Progress Meetings.  During the Pupil Progress Meetings all the 

members of staff who work with a class meet with myself and Mrs 

O’Brien, in her role as the school’s SENCO.  We discuss the learning 

of all children in the key areas of reading, writing and maths, as well 

as their progress and development in a holistic way.  During these 

meetings I was struck by how much every member of staff cares 

about every child.  Their faces lit up as they talked about 

achievements children had made, things that they can now do that 

they found more tricky previously.  When discussing any areas that 

children found more challenging, they were positive and dedicated to 

finding ways to support and enable everyone to succeed.  I couldn’t 

help but feel how lucky our children are to have so many people 

working so hard in order that they can truly flourish.  So I would just 

like to take this opportunity to say thank you to all the staff for 

everything they do every day for all of the Keevil children. 

I hope through your Parents Evening meetings this week, you have 

also been able to see the commitment of the school staff.  As well as 

being able to celebrate all the many wonderful successes your child 

has accomplished in school.  I know the teachers greatly value the 

discussions they have with you, as home and school working in close 

partnership is always the most effective way to help children to reach 

their potential and truly shine. 
 

I hope you and your family have a wonderful and relaxing time over 

the half-term break next week.  I look forward to seeing all children 

back in school at 8:45am on Monday 20th February, rested and ready 

to learn again! 
 

 

 

 

Keeping Your Child Safe On-line 
We regularly share information about internet safety with you through these newsletters, and you will find several information 

posters on this subject on the following pages.  In particular, please take the time to read the one about music streaming apps 

and sites.  It has been brought to our attention that these apps, even if they include no overt ‘chat’ function, are being used to 

groom young people into such things as sharing explicit images of themselves. 

 

 

  

  



 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


